
 

 
DORRIGO CELEBRATES ITS NEW MEETING SPACE 

 
The new meeting room at the Dorrigo Library was officially opened on Saturday 23 July.  
 
Funded by Section 94 development, the new meeting room will not only provide a quiet space for 
library users to read, study or work, but its accessibility after hours allows it to be used by the 
community for meetings and workshops.  The room is fitted with a small kitchenette and free wi-fi and 
is now available for booking via the Dorrigo Library. 
 
Following on from the opening, local author, Hazel Buchanan shared her journey of writing and 
publishing her book, Surviving Anna.  Surviving Anna tells the story of Laura Vine as she embarks on 
the most important journey of her life. Outwardly, Laura is devoted to her career and embraces her 
independent Sydney lifestyle. But a childhood tragedy has left its mark and Laura has a secret she 
has never dared to share. Her grief lies buried deep, unexplored and unresolved. 
 
A personal but captivated audience shared cake and enjoyed the new space that is now available for 
community use. 
 
Please contact Dorrigo Library for room bookings 6657 2234. 
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